
  
  

Conservation Commission Meeting 
April 19, 2018 

John Bozak, Chairman                                                 George Main 
Ed Cheever                                                                        Sandy Hutchinson 
  
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was called to order by John Bozak at the 
Martha Sawyer Library at 6:30 p.m. 
  
John said that the Selectmen had taken our concerns about Mighty Joe Campground’s 
proposed expansion to their meeting. 
  
In preparation for Town voting on Tuesday, June 12th, which will include our proposal for 
town acceptance of the Hebo Hybo property as a Community Forest (warrant article 
#5), we will be available at the Wednesday, May 16th public hearing to answer any 
questions and handouts will be provided. On Saturday, May 19th, the Lebanon Festival 
will be held at the Jeff Bull Athletic Field and we will have a booth with Hebo Hybo 
information on hand. An explanation of the project will also be included in the Lebanon 
Spring Newsletter and on our Facebook site. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
Sandy Hutchinson 
 


